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AEON MALL Cambodia Received “Outstanding Operator for 2021” 

Certificate of the Ministry of the Environment, Kingdom of Cambodia 
 

On November 24th, 2021, AEON MALL (Cambodia) Co., Ltd. (the “Our Company”) had a great honor 

to have been invited to receive the Environment-Friendliness Certificate of Appreciation (the “Certificate”) as 

“Outstanding Operator for 2021” under the topic “Together for Environment-Friendliness” of 2021 

Environment-Friendliness Encouragement Ceremony (the “Ceremony”) organized by the Ministry of 

Environment, Kingdom of Cambodia. 

Our Company greatly appreciates the meaningful Ideal Operator Award and Ceremony organized by the 

Ministry of Environment, which encourages us to work constantly with local customers, in order to enhance 

environmental awareness toward sustainable malls and global environmental conservation. 

The Ceremony was organized by the Ministry of Environment, in the presence of His Excellency Say 

Samal, Minister of the Ministry of Environment, which was managed by the Rewards and Incentive 

Department of General Department of Environmental Knowledge and Information. Meanwhile, the purpose is to 

show appreciation for all relevant organizations that endeavor involve in environmental protection activities, 

natural resources management, biodiversity conservation, and sustainable living.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Overview)  

The 2021 Environment-Friendliness Encouragement Ceremony  

 Purpose  : Handing awards for the Outstanding Operator for 2021 

 Oraginzer          : General Department of Environmental Knowledge and Information 

 Venue  : Mok Maret Hall of Ministry of Environment  

 Date  : November 24th, 2021 

 Participants : His Excellency Say Samal, Minister of Ministry of Environment, His Excellency 

Choup Paris, Director-General of General Department of Environmental Knowledge and Information, 

other members from the ministry, and awardees  

 

 

 Our company is actively working company-wide toward the 

17 global goals "SDGs" that should be worked on by 2030. 

The development goals to which this initiative applies are as shown 

in the figure on the right. 


